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Medicaid 
Ordering/Prescribing/Referring/Attending 
(OPRA) Provider Enrollment FAQs Now 
Available 
 

Attention all providers: A new Frequently Asked Questions document 
regarding the enrollment of non-billing physicians and health care 
professionals in OPRA is now available on the emedny.org website.  
 
Click here for more infomation. 

 
 

 

 

  
 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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